MANAGER’S DESK FOR FRIDAY, DECEMBER 20, 2019

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I'M MIKE CORNELL.

FROM THE WEBSITE, BIBLE.COM, LET ME SHARE SOME DEVOTIONAL THOUGHTS FROM
THE FAMILIAR CHRISTMAS SONG...

Angels From The Realms Of Glory

Angels from the realms of glory, Wing your flight o er all the earth;
Ye who sang creation’s story, Now proclaim Messiah’s birth:
Come and worship, Come and worship,

Worship Christ, the newborn King!

The actions of the angels are one of the most exciting aspects of the Christmas story from Luke 2. First, an
angel suddenly appears to the shepherds to tell them the good news of Jesus birth (Luke 2:9). Then, as if
the shepherds haven’t had enough, a multitude of angels suddenly appeared in full concert to finish it off
(Luke 2:13). This was an epic celebration like nothing ever seen in the Bible, and it was displayed not for
the government officials, the upper class of the city, or the spiritual elite, but for the lowly shepherds. What
a beautiful tension and a perfect picture of the power of Christmas. It is the biggest news that mankind
could ever know! The celebration is led by the very angels who live in the perfect presence of an all-
powerful God, and yet, the message is meant for the lowly and broken.

This old carol is a simple but powerful reminder of all who have been invited to celebrate and to worship
Jesus. Jesus is the most amazing gift given to us. God loved us so much that He sent His only son to enter
humanity so that ultimately we could have the chance to be right before a holy God. That is the power of
Christmas, and the angels understood it. The shepherds experienced it first-hand. The wise men believed it.
They not only joined the worship celebration, but their excitement and worship inspired others to do the
same. This Christmas, let our worship be so authentic and exciting that we would draw others to “Come

and worship; come and worship; Worship Christ the newborn King!”
FROM BIBLE.COM.

TODAY IS OUR FIRST OF 7 DAYS OF NEARLY NON-STOP CHRISTMAS MUSIC. | PRAY THE
MUSIC IS A BLESSING TO YOU AS YOU SEEK TO WORSHIP CHRIST THE NEWBORN KING.

AS THIS YEAR COMES TO A CLOSE, LET ME THANK THE MANY LISTENERS WHO HAVE
HELPED TO MAKE THIS RADIO MINISTRY POSSIBLE THIS YEAR. THANK YOU FOR
REMEMBERING US DURING THE CHRISTMAS SEASON.

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS: WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174
OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG.

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I'M MIKE CORNELL.



